

HOUSE OF COMMONS

Dr Carolyn Wilkins Chief Executive Oldham Council Level 3, Civic Centre West Street OLDHAM OL1 1UG

Our Ref: KHM/PARK02002/02150106 Your Ref: Council – Register - 20141217

21 January 2015

Dear Dr Wilkins

Thank you for your recent letter, received today, regarding the full Council's resolution, made at the December meeting, on the electoral register.

This is just a note to let you know that, as requested, I have made representations on your behalf to the Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government.

I will be in touch again when I receive a substantive response.

Yours sincerely

DEBBIE ABRAHAMS MP

Oldham East and Saddleworth

Deste aboutant